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SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON MIGRATION ISSUES
Original: Spanish

N O T I C E 
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues, is pleased to advise them that the Committee will hold an informal meeting on Wednesday, May 9, 2012, from 10:00 am. to 12:00 pm., in the Guerrero.
The Chair kindly requests that the delegations undertake the relevant consultations to move the consideration of the draft resolution forward, so as to conclude work towards submitting a proposal for streamlining and consolidation of the management of migration issues in the OAS, pursuant to operative paragraph 12 of resolution AG/RES. 2608 (XL-O/10), “Migrant Populations and Migration Flows in the Americas.”
The links to the documents for the meeting are attached to this notice:

· Consideration of draft resolution “Migration in the Americas”, CE/AM-200/12, presented by the delegation of Mexico

· Report by the Chair on the pros and cons of establishing a political organ for migration issues in the form of a Commission, Committee, or Sub-Commission, CE/AM-202/12 corr. 1, presented at the regular meeting of the Committee, held on April 24, 2012
· Financial information on existing funds for programs and/or projects addressing migration issues in the organization, CE/AM/INF-103/12
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